

School and College
website: www.thriftwoodschool.com



7<sup>th</sup> November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

## TRIP TO SEE FATHER CHRISTMAS

We are planning to take all the pupils in Swan, Wren, Robin and Puffin to see Father Christmas on Monday 12<sup>th</sup> December. He will be in his grotto at School. Each child will receive a small gift from Santa.

We are asking if you are able to donate £2 to help pay for the gift. This is to be paid via Arbor under 'Events'

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Sheffle

Phase Leader - Primary

Executive Headteacher - School & College: Mrs Georgina Pryke BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH

